
Barb Clark

1223 Losey Blvd. South
La Crosse, WI 54601

I am in support of Resolution #17-0553 concerning the speed on Losey Blvd. Currently the
speed is at 30 miles per hour but not all traffic follows this speed limit, especially the semi-
trucks. I believe if the speed limit was reduced to 25 miles per hour it would reduce the
vibrations to my home and to the homes of my neighbors.

In addition, once the road is repaired in 2018, the 25 miles per hour speed limit will assist in
keeping the road repairs to a minimum and thus, less cost for future repairs to the road.

I believe Resolution #17-0553 is just one of the many steps (other steps - repair the road,
install speed tables, narrowing the road) necessary to reduce the vibrations to homes on Losey
and maintain this historical part of La Crosse.

Thank you.
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